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I live in Canyon City, Oregon, a town with a population of around 600. I work in John 

Day, Oregon, which is 2 miles from Canyon City, and the population is under 2000. 

My drive to work and back is only 4 miles; I do not have a long commute. I am a 

single mom and work hard for my money. Please do not pass the $15 billion 

transportation tax package, as it will only hurt those of us who live in Eastern Oregon. 

We do not have access to public transportation other than the local People Mover, 

but I believe if you are not on OHP you have to pay (I do not qualify for OHP). Also, 

we already pay higher fuel prices due to the fact that we are in rural Oregon, 

groceries are more expensive, pretty much everything else is too. Thank you for your 

time and again, please do not pass the $15 billion transportation package. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Julianne Hanson 


